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EMPLOYERS WILL HAVE LESS TIME TO ACT IN UNIONIZATION PROCESS UNDER

PROPOSED NLRB RULES

On June 22nd, the Federal Register will include amendments to the National Labor Relations Act. The renewed regulations will revamp the process of
unionization by having workers simply vote to be unionized or not. This will reduce the pre and post elections processes that can seem long and unnecessary.
For instance there will be electronic filing of petitions and documents. Also, making the mandatory Board review of postelection decisions voluntary will
reduce lengthy procedures. Brian Hayes is strongly opposing these amendments on the basis that they violate employers' rights during unionization.
Read the original article here:
NLRB Proposed Rules Would Streamline Unionization Process, Reducing Employers' Time to Act

 


